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29 October 2008

Julian Eggleston
Reliability Panel
PO Box A2449
Sydney NSW 1235

By email: submission@aemc.gov.au

Dear Julian,

Review of Tasmanian Frequency Operating Standards — Submission to
Draft Decision
Thank you for the opportunity to provide a submission in response to the
Reliability Panel's Draft Decision and the flexibility to provide our submission
after the deadline due to the issues associated with the purchase by the

Tasmanian Government of the Tamar Valley Power Station.

Please find attached our submission on this important issue. We are looking
forward to continuing to work with the Panel to find the best solution and we
are available at any time to discuss issues related to this review. Our contact
for this review is David Bowker on 03-62305775.

Yours sincerely,

D beuly

Vince Hawksworth
CEO



